Subject: Re: Next PandaROOT meeting, Wednesday 7th of October, 10:00-12:00 Posted by Lia Lavezzi on Tue, 06 Oct 2009 12:11:29 GMT View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear Johan,

is it possible to add a point to the agenda? We would like to explain which are the still open problems about it.

We attach here the talk, but tomorrow we would only show the three slides of the TODO list and leave the others for a future discussion.

Thank you very much, Lia and Alberto.

File Attachments
1) geane071009.pdf, downloaded 371 times

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from GSI Forum